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Honorable Members In Session:

SUBJECT: Agreement Covering Lowering and/or Raising Pacific Bell's
Manholes by the City's Contractor on the Street Overlay 86-87
(Phase II) Contract (PN:RA91)

SUMMARY

An agreement between Pacific Bell and the City of Sacramento to have the
City's contractor lower and/or raise Pacific Bell's manholes during
construction of the City's Street Overlay 86-87 (Phase I1I) contract has
been reached. Pacific Bell will be billed for the work performed.

BACKGROUND

In the past, contract delays have arisen because of coordination and
scheduling difficulties encountered in the lowering and/or raising of
existing utility manholes during construction of the City's Street Overlay
Program. Specifically, streets which include pavement planing require
lowering all manholes prior to the planing process and raising them after
the overlay. To minimize these delays, the Engineering Division proposes
to change the way utility coordination is handled for these projects.

Currently the utility companies are informed of the streets to be overlayed
and the approximate timing of the project. The utilities then make
arrangements to have their manholes lowered and/or raised. In order to
better facilitate the contract operations it is desirable that the City's
contract include the lowering and/or raising of the utility's manholes and
the utility be billed for the work. Pacific Bell has agreed to this
process. Other utilities agree to the principal, but were unable to
participate in this contract.
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FINANCIAL

The estimated cost for work covered by this agreement is $13,000. The cost
for this work will be paid by Pacific Bell. It is recommended that a fund
appropriation be made as follows:

$13,000 from the Capital Grant Fund (Fund #248) which will be
reimbursed once Pacific Bell's funds are received.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the City Council approve the Agreement and
appropriate the necessary funds by passage of the attached resolution.

Respectfully submitted:

%MF/

THOMAS M. FINLEY
Engineering Division Manager

Recommendation Approved: Approved:

. WALiéR J. SLIPE MELVIN H. JOHNSON

City Manager Director of ¢ Works
TMF:RW:eh . February 17, 1987
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RESOLUTION NO. §7-028

ADOPTED BY THE SACRAMENTO CITY COUNCIL ON DATE OF

RESOLUTION APPROVING AN AGREEMENT AND
APPROPRIATING FUNDS FOR THE STREET OVERLAY
86-87 (PHASE II) PROJECT (PN:RA91)

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF SACRAMENTO:

1. An agreement between the City of Sacramento and Pacific Bell
for work on the Street Overlay 86-87 (Phase 1I) Project is
hereby approved.

2. Capital Grant Fund (Fund 248) revenues are increased by $13,000
to account for funds to be received from Pacific Bell.

3. . The Capital Improvement Program is hereby amended by
appropriating $13,000 to the Street Overlay 86-87 (Phase II)
Project (PN:RA91) from the Capital Grant Fund, (Fund 248).

APPROVED

BY THE CITY COUNCIL

FEB 17 1987

OFFICE OF
CFTYc:LaﬁB?E




February 20, 1987

Pacific Bell
3707 Kings Way, Section B-21
Sacramento CA 95851

Dear Richard Beemer:

On February 17, 1987, the Sacramento City Council adopted a Resolution No.
87-098 authorizing the execution of Agreement No. 86146 for Street Overlay
87-87 (Phase 1I).

Enclosed, for your records, is one fully certified copy of said agreement
and authorizing resolution.

Sincerely,

LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLERK

Janice Beaman
Deputy City Clerk

JB/mls/6
Enclosure

cc: Public Works
Risk Management




